

Donna Donovan ddonovan@natickma.org

TAC resignation effective 9/30

1 message

David Gutierrez <daf3553@gmail.com>

Thu, Sep 13, 2018 at 10:30 AM

To: selectmen@natickma.org

Cc: Joshua Ostroff <joshua@ostroff.net>, Josh Ostroff <jostroff@natickma.org>

Greetings,

I am resigning from the Transportation Advisory Committee effective 9/30 due to moving out of Natick.

Thanks for letting me contribute in making Natick a more bike friendly town.

I will still be commuting to work in Natick by bike everyday, so I hope I can still attend some public meetings.

Thanks,

David Gutierrez